\—g Calling for Volunteers! We've got shoes to fill!

All Saints Academy is looking for Homeroom Parents and Volunteers!

Homeroom Parent Responsibilities for the 2020-2021 school year will include:
Staying up to date on PTO events and communicating to fellow class families as needed
Attending PTO Meetings when possible

Coordinating with homeroom teacher

Assistance for Catholic Schools Week activities & Fun Day

In order to be a Homeroom Parents or volunteer all clearances
must be complete and on file in the Main Office.

Homeroom Parent Volunteer Form Return by Friday, October 2, 2020
Name Grade (s)
() Text Message Cell #
Please indicate the preferred () Email:
Method to be contacted:
() Phone Call:

2020-2021 All Saints Academy Volunteer Opportunities

Please keep in mind dates and certain events to be better determined at a later date

JANUARY: )
Open House MARCH: ) )
Ice Cream Social Junior High Dance ______
Famlly Dodgeball Purse BINGO nght Of
Grandparent Luncheon APRIL:
N MAY:
Student/Teacher Appreciation — Book Fai
Purse BINGO Planning/Prep ook air
- Book Fair
FEBRUARY: IEﬁolf gournament
BINGO Planning/Prep Any questions, please un Lay
Volunteer Form Return by Friday, October 2, 2020
Name Grade (s)
Please indicate the preferred
Method to be contacted: () Text Message Cell #
() Email:
() Phone Call:

Please contact Megan Gardner at 570-878-6752 or Lisa Kennedy at 570-313-0353 with questions.



All Saints Academy’s PTO Board

2020 - 2021 Nomination Form

Co-President Elect:

Vice President:

Secretary:

Secretary:

Treasurer:

Ways & Means
Committee:

Homeroom Coordinator:

| Publicity
| Committee:

(0

Nomination Forms Due Back by
Friday, October 2, 2020




